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Eamon O’Hearn 

National Officer 

GMB 

London 

NW1 2HD G 

02/02/2024 

 

GEOAMEY PECS CONTRACT 

 

Dear Mr O’Hearn, 

 

Thank you for your letter of 11 January regarding your concerns with the PECS 4 Contract 

(North Lot) and for copying me into your letter to Minister Argar. 

 

I would be happy to meet with you so that you can present your concerns. I am out of the 

business until the week commencing the 12/02/24, can you please suggest some suitable 

dates after the 12th of February when you would be available to discuss. 

 

 

 

Your sincerely 

 

T.Coates 
 

 

Tim Coates 

Head of PECS 
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